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Incorporation of Pharmacies 
Policy and Procedure #110 

 
 
 

If the sole ownership or partnership of a pharmacy incorporates and if there is 
no change in the owners and if there is no change in the name under which 
the pharmacy is doing business, no new permit is required. Conversely, if the 
corporation reverts back to the sole ownership or partnership with no change 
in ownership or name, no new permit is required. 




